
From: Freed, Ken
To: Wiles, Derek
Subject: PLN-12162
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Derek
 
Per our conversation, applicant should provide an addendum to the existing road evaluation
provided by the engineer that this project does or does not change the conclusion or
recommendations if this project is added to the evaluated road.
 
Kenneth M. Freed
Assistant Engineer II
Humboldt County Department of Public Works – Land Use Division
3015 H Street  Eureka, CA 95501
Ph (707)445-7205  Fax (707) 445-7388
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